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Monday 25th November 

Morning Prayer 
09.15 in church  

 
Tuesday 26th November 

14.00 hrs. in The Hunt Room 
16 Days of Activism 

Against Gender Based  
Violence:Global 

 
Wednesday 27th November 

Holy Communion 
10.00 in church 

Flowers in church have been 
arranged for Eileen Jones 
and Catherine Marriott in 

memory of Andrew, a loving 
son and brother.  

 

with Revd. Mark Escott 
Up Coming Sunday Services for 

December at 10.30 
 

1st December  
Café Church  

 
8th December 

Holy Communion  
 

15th December 
Sung Communion  

 
22nd December  
Holy Communion  

 
29th December 
No Service here 

Instead we will join with                  
St Augustine’s & St Laurence at  
St Cuthbert’s Church 10.00 am  

 
Please see page 3 for our               

Christmas Service  

Our Church exists to worship God; to lead people to Christ;  

To build a loving Christian Community and to serve a world in need

Welcome to St Catherine’s & 

St Paul’s Church 
Sunday 24th November 

Christ The King  
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As always thank you for your 
continued support for the 

foodbank.  As the tempera-
tures drop the foodbank is getting      
busier.  January, the busiest month    

approaches and core foods are required 
at this time:  

 
• Tins of meat, fruit, vegetables and 

fish 
• Tins of rice pudding and custard  
• Squash, UHT juice and UHT milk 
 

Thank you.    

Activities for Children this 

Sunday 24.11.24 during the service. 

Big Carol Sing A Long  

with  

Enfield Brass Band                   

Sunday 24th November              

14.00 to 14.45 hrs.                           

at the Clock Tower 

Do join us for a Carol Sing  

A Long in town. 
CHIPS, 

CHAT & 

CHAPS 

 

In the Ark room, Thursday 
28.11.24-18.00 hrs.  £10.00 

Please see Mark for details. 

CHRISTIAN AID WINTER QUIZ 

This year's quiz is different - it's a "Silver 
Quiz" to celebrate our 25th anniversary and 

has 25 factual clues, all with some connection 
to silver, plus a wordsearch including all the 

answers. 

The minimum donation is still £1 (but we will 
accept more!, especially as the proceeds go 

to help some of the world's poorest          
people).    Quizzes are available from                   

Brian and Marian Hoyles.  

Delta Hotel  

The Delta Hotel has had quite an influx 
of new families recently. There are very 
few winter coats left, or toys/stationary 
for the children.  Umbrellas are still 
needed too. 

Any donations are gratefully received.  

Thank you 

 

 

 

St Catherine’s School have a vacancy 
for a Governor. 

If you are interested in applying, 
please speak to myself,  Jim Nicolson 

or John Forrest for details.  

Thank you  

Revd. Mark Escott  

 

 

16 Days of Activism 

Against Gender Based  

Violence: Global  

Tuesday 26.11.24 14.00 hrs. 

In the Hunt Room.  A short     
service and refreshments. 

Wear a purple scarf to show 
your support. 
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16 Days of Activism Against Gender Based Violence: Global

Carols from Easneye 2024 
We warmly invite you to join us either 
on site or through live stream for one 

of the most special events in our     
annual calendar:  

Carols from Easneye,                        
(All Nations Christian College)        

Wednesday 4th December                  
at 7.30pm 

https://www.youtube.com/c/allnationsuk/live
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The Church Administrator, Jacqui Gifford, will be in the office                                        
Monday to Friday 9.00am to 1.30pm 

Telephone No 01992 462127 Church Mobile 07776 659891 
admin@hoddesdonparishchurch.com  

Church Website https://www.hoddesdonparishchurch.com 
_______________________________ 

Please pray for those who are sick including: 
Elaine Dean, Joyce Banks, Gillian Bassill, June Green, Denise Hall, Klaire Kay, 

Maureen Kelly, Kay Lee, Hazel Mackervoy, Margaret Massingham,                    
John Neighbour, Val Newby, Margaret Pike, Patricia Potts, Joan Rand,  

John Roberts, David Roberts,  Richard Ward, Sandra, Shirley Ward,  
 

Please keep the office informed if anyone needs adding to or removing from this list. 
 

We Pray for those who have died in the faith of Christ. 
Please pray for the family and friends of Joan Long whose funeral will be held on 

Wednesday 18th December at 11.00 hrs. at St Catherine’s & St Paul’s Church 
 

Each week we will pray for our Mission Partners and a group or groups in our  
Church.  This week please pray for: 

 
All Nations Christian College - training people from around the world for cross-

cultural mission. 

& 

Church Schools and Local Schools 

 
From the electoral roll, please pray for: 

Bernie & Betty Smith, Sheila Smith, Jackie Stacey 
 

Registered Charity No: 1129941 

This week you might like to pray for  

• Our troubled world, and the escalation of the conflict between Ukraine and  
Russia 

• Love Hoddesdon, and Mark as he addresses the community with a       
Christmas message on Sunday 24.11.24 

• As the temperature drops, we pray for those who struggle to pay their       
energy bills 

• For those living in the Delta Hotel, running from persecution ore displaced 
by war 

mailto:admin@hoddesdonparishchurch.com

